


https://www.amazon.com/dp/B06XWMCWG9/?tag=readerwp-20
https://www.wecancerve.org/
https://www.khloekares.com/#/
https://www.amazon.com/dp/B06ZZLYQL5/?tag=readerwp-20
https://www.amazon.com/dp/B06ZZLYQL5/?tag=readerwp-20


 https://mymedia.uwlax.edu/Mediasite/Play/acfe236d70ab4ddcb8f204322d9cf06e1d 
 https://mymedia.uwlax.edu/Mediasite/Play/acfe236d70ab4ddcb8f204322d9cf06e1d 


http://www.aauw.org.
https://www.aauw.org/resource/the-aauw-fund-faq/  
https://www.aauw.org/resource/the-aauw-fund-faq/  
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Renewal Time           
by Michele Strange, Treasurer 

FROM THE TREASURER

Financial Report as of 
      March 21, 2020

Checking Account............. $12,747.34

Scholarship Bridge................. $757.00

It’s time for AAUW 
membership renewals 
again. Boy, it comes 
around faster each year! 
This time you will have 
a choice of renewing 
directly online with 

a credit/debit card through AAUW 
National’s database or sending me a 
check. The total dues are the same as 
last year: $80. 

For those who want to renew online, 
I will need to send you an email from 
AAUW National. Just email me a 
request and I will send you the form. 
You will be renewing for national, 
state and local. Your state and local 
dues will be paid automatically into 
the Wisconsin and La Crosse branch 
bank accounts. I will receive a notice 
from national when your renewal is 
processed. 

For those who want to renew with a 
check, there is an email attachment 
with the 2020/21 renewal form 
included with this month’s Current. This 
includes all the information you need to 
renew. Please mail the form and your 
check to me. 

If anyone has any questions about 
this process, please contact me at 
mstrange@eagle.uwlax.edu

CondolEnces
It is with sadness we note the passing of Patricia Boge's 
husband Jerome on March 21st. Sincere sympathy to 
Patricia, their children and grandchildren.

 MEMBERS RECEIVE HONORS 

Diana Moran Thundercloud was selected as the 2019/2020 Community 
Fellow for the Graduate Social Innovation and Sustainability Leadership 
Program at Edgewood College. Diana is a doctoral student 
at Edgewood in Madison and is active in Native Indigenous 
rights and issues. 

Margaret Wood, our program co-chair, was honored with 
the Volunteer of the Year award at the March 2 meeting of 
the local retired teachers organization. It is well deserved. 
Margaret’s generous volunteerism benefits AAUW and many organizations 
in the wider community. 

Congratulations to two stellar members of our branch! In these difficult 
times it is important to recognize contributions of these two and all of us as 
we continue to carry out the mission of AAUW.

In these days of uncertainty, we are still planning for Art Fair on the Green on the 
weekend of July 25 & 26. With UW-L being on hiatus, it's difficult to know exactly 
what's happening but applications and registrations are coming in. We will hold 
some sort of jury day, most likely via email with our judges.

Committee members: if you have questions regarding how to proceed, let me 
know, but you can continue planning as you have in the past. 
 
I am optimistic that we will be able to enjoy hosting the art fair and look forward 
to seeing everyone. 

   Art Fair on the Green 
by Carol Robertson, Chair

 Membership News  

by Marilyn Hempstead, Chair




